Ms. Hernandez/Ms. Tucker,

A final inspection has been conducted regarding the clean-up efforts made at the above mentioned lined facility. Free
fluids were removed and if present the impacted gravel was removed from the liner and taken to a NMOCD approved
disposal facility. The liner was inspected for damage and found to have liner integrity to contain free fluids. Please see
the attached Final C-141 and picture taken during the final inspection conducted by a COG HSE representative.

'I'Ail'--

-—__?Fu-r- ¥
— lf.ﬁ- -

- COG OPERATING LLC
l GUNNER 8 FEDERAL #6H
UL N SEC.8-T26S-R34E
190' FSL & 2625° FWL

LEA COUNTY. NM

APl #50-025-41181
NMNM-124664

Thank you,

DeArwv Grant
HSE Administrative Assistant

agrant@concho.com

COG Operating LLC



600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443
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